January 15, 1954

Mr. William Green

Regional Administrator

Securities and Exchange Commission
350 Peachtree-Seventh Building
Atlanta 5, Georgia

Dear Bill:

Thank you for your letter dated January 12
concerning our conversations on your coming to
Washington.

Please do not feel that you have left any
impression other than a good one. I appreciate your
willingness to serve anywhere the Commission
desires -- particularly for a short period. 1 would
not want any arrangement which was not mutually
advantageous.

] appreciate very much your writing to
let me know your thoughts.

Sincerely yours,

Ralph H. Demmler
Chairman
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